
From Our President

Dear Friends,

As Spring arrives, we are welcoming the melting snow
and warmer days. Our team is excited about starting
several new projects, working with past and new
customers, and the opportunity to build a stronger
northeast Indiana.
 
As happy as we are for all our spring projects to
kickoff, we are also sad to say goodbye to one of our
very dedicated, long-term employees, Dan Eads. After
22 years at Felderman Design-Build, Dan will be retiring
so he can spend the next chapter of his life enjoying
time with family and friends. We are excited for Dan as
he takes this next step, but he will be a greatly missed
part of our team.
 
Over the years, Dan has shown an unprecedented
dedication to customer care. He has inspired us all, as
we watched his excitement to work with his customers
and his love for creating new partnerships.
 
As a team, we have spent the last several months
working with Dan to transition his remaining projects
and accounts to our other qualified Project Managers.
Our goal is to make the transition as seamless as
possible.
 



We are honored that Dan has given us the opportunity
to work with him, laugh with him, and be a part of his
life for the last 22 years. We thank him for the memories
and wish him all the best in retirement! 

Ryan Harris
President, Felderman Design-Build

Sycamore Hills Dentistry
Phase III

We have begun Phase III of the
Sycamore Hills Dentistry Interior Remodel

Project.

Reelcraft

We have been selected to complete a
facility upgrade at Reelcraft in Fort

Wayne, Indiana.

Vulcraft

We have been selected to complete an
office remodel for Vulcraft.

First Federal Savings Bank
Warsaw

We have been contracted to complete
an interior remodel for the First Federal

Savings Bank in Warsaw Indiana.



Rhinehart Pole Building

We have been selected to build a 11,000
SF building for Rhinehart Development

Corporation.

We'd like to give a warm welcome to our new team members!

Marc Cotter: Project Engineer DeShaum Eddins: Project Engineer



Nathan Abel:
Architectural Technician

Kyle Frebel: Skilled Laborer

We are currently hiring for the following positions:

Superintendent
Project Engineer

Senior Project Manager

Please contact Jennifer Vanderpool at 260.760.0746 or
jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com for more information. ​



Congratulations to Shuttleworth for breaking ground last month on their new 55,000 SF
expansion to their manufacturing facility.

​We are honored to have been chosen as the Design-Builder for this project!

On March 4, 2022, the Fort Wayne Museum of Art held its annual ARTrageous Gala to raise
the essential funding necessary to continue to serve the community as the largest regional

resource for the visual arts while striving to make American art accessible, relevant and
inspiring for all. The 2022 ARTrageous Gala was particularly notable as the museum

commemorated its centennial anniversary.

Our Interior Designer, Kylie was fortunate to be selected as a committee member for the
Gala. Kylie was born and raised in the Greater Fort Wayne area and was impacted by the
Fort Wayne Museum of Art from a young age. When asked about the event she said "It was

an honor for me to be chosen to serve such an esteemed establishment that profoundly
impacted my childhood and continues to impact my life. My duties as an ARTrageous Gala
committee member included working with and encouraging members of the community to

donate silent and live auction packages, donate bottles of wine for the “Instant Wine
Cellar” and to purchase tables for the event. I also met monthly to give input on the overall

event layout and food and beverage choices."

 ​  ​

Contact Us

https://www.facebook.com/FeldermanDesign/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/felderman-design-build/
https://www.felderman.com/



